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CITY OF NORMAN, OK 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE: 04/03/2025 

REQUESTER: Karla Sitton, Administrative Tech IV 

PRESENTER: Jason Olsen, Director of Parks and Recreation 

ITEM TITLE: CONSIDERATION OF ADOPTION, REJECTION, AMENDMENT, AND/OR 
POSTPONEMENT OF PROPOSED WESTWOOD GOLF FEE INCREASE 

  

DISCUSSION: 
Staff surveyed golf fees of metro area golf courses to determine whether our fees are 
comparable. Currently, Westwood Golf fees are equal, but most are much lower than most of 
the metro area golf courses. Westwood Golf's operating costs have increased over the years, 
and a fee adjustment will allow Westwood Golf to continue providing the high level of service our 
customers have come to expect.   
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Park Commissioners recommend the Director of Parks and Recreation increase pricing at the 
Westwood Golf Course as presented.  

 


